
 

 

 

Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Service Enhancement of 

“Aberdeen – Pak Kok Tsuen – Yung Shue Wan” Licensed Ferry Service 

 

 Members of the public are advised that an additional sailing of “Aberdeen – Pak 

Kok Tsuen – Yung Shue Wan” licensed ferry service will be operated at 12:30 a.m. from 

Yung Shue Wan to Aberdeen via Pak Kok Tsuen daily from 30 April 2024 to 5 May 2024.  

 

 The ferry operator will put up notices at the concerned piers to inform passengers of 

the above arrangement. 

 

   

 

 


